LUDHAM VILLAGE

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 3rd May 2022
The Village Hall, Ludham at 7pm
Chairman: Mr A Lupson
Clerk: Mrs J Beardshaw

Welcome to the public: 
Apologies for absence:  Mr Gabriel, Mr Tubby, Mr Monk
Minutes.  The previous meeting – 2021- had not been held due to Covid
Village Survey:  Cllrs Gilden and Grist gave a very well received presentation summarising the results of the survey
Reports presented: 




Various reports had been presented and would be published online
Any other business
A parishioner explained that the grating on the King’s Arms Corner had been raised and damaged by Serco.  The Clerk would speak to the cleansing team at NNDC
Date of next meeting

The next meeting will be held on a date to be agreed based on the decided dates for elections which should be held on Thursday 4th May 2023
